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SEATTLE, Jan. 6, 2024 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] today issued the following statement:

“Safety is our top priority and we deeply regret the impact this event has had on our customers and their
passengers. We agree with and fully support the FAA's decision to require immediate inspections of 737-9
airplanes with the same configuration as the affected airplane. In addition, a Boeing technical team is
supporting the NTSB's investigation into the Jan. 5 accident. We will remain in close contact with our regulator
and customers.”
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